
C-1 
 
 
From: Kayla Brightman <kbrightman@calljed.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 2:42 PM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request records 
 

Hello! 

Our office would like to request any and all complaints regarding the drain at 67 South 
Fisher Road, Lackawanna, New York 14218. I previously submitted a FOIL request to 
the City of Lackwanna and they referred me to your office. I tried to find a FOIL request 
form for Erie County and was not able to find one. If there is a form I need to complete, 
can you please forward it to me and I can do so if this email is not a sufficient request. 
 
Please forward a response at your earliest convenience. Thank you! 
 
Kayla Brightman 
Legal Assistant 
The Dietrich Law Firm, PC 
101 John James  
Audubon Parkway 
Buffalo, New York 14228 
716-839-3939 
www.CALLJED.com 
AGGRESSIVE 
TENACIOUS 
HARDWORKING 
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